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Curricular Practical Training (CPT) 
 
F-1 regulations define Curricular Practical Training (CPT) as “alternate work/study, internship 
cooperative education, or any other type of required internship or practicum that is offered by 
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�x Complete the Student Request for CPT form 
 

Bring the following to the meeting with ISS: 
�x the four forms listed above 
�x your passport 
�x your I-94 printout (from https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/ ) 

 
Approval process: 
If the proposed activity meets the requirements for CPT and you are otherwise eligible, ISS will note the 
work authorization on your I-20.  You cannot begin employment until the start date indicated on your 
I-20 and must stop working before or on the end date.   
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Student Eligibility for CPT Verification Form 

1. CPT is only for the purpose of participating in legitimate internships in a student’s area of study.
It is not a means of gaining employment eligibility.

2. Students must complete one academic year, register with Career Services and be registered to
receive credit 
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SAMPLE LETTER FROM PROFESSOR IN MAJOR OVERSEEING 
INTERNSHIP OR COURSE UNITS 

Lawrence University 
MEMORANDUM 

Date:  

To: Lacy Frewerd, Director of International Student Services 
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